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March 24, 2017

Hon. Albert Robles
City of Carson
701 E Carson Street
Carson, CA 90745

Subject: SCAG Sustainability Planning Grant Award

To Hon. Robles:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Regional Council, I am pleased to inform you that the
City of Carson submittal for the Neighborhood Mobility Plan project has been approved
at the meeting on February 21. The City of Carson has been awarded a Sustainability
Planning Grant valued at approximately $193,000 in planning services. The Southern
California Association of Governments’ fSCAG) looks forward to partnering with the City
of Carson on this planning grant and appreciates your interest.

This project is another step towards implementing the approved 2016-2040 Regional
Transportation Plan/Sustainable Communities Strategy (RTP/SCS) that was developed
through a bottom-up collaborative process. The Sustainability Planning Grant program
enables SCAG to partner directly with our members by providing financial assistance to
local planning initiatives that help implement the 2016-2040 RTP/SCS and, at the same
time, support local priorities.

SCAG is pleased to be able to offer you consultant services, free of charge, to implement
your project. The next step will be to work from the project proposal to develop a scope
of work and “Request for Proposals” (RFP) for bid by a qualified consultant team to
support your effort.

SCAG staff will be in touch shortly to discuss this process. In the meantime, if you have
any questions please do not hesitate to contact Marco Anderson, Program Manager, at
(213) 236-1879 or by email at anderson@scag.ca.gov. Thank you again for your interest
in partnering with SCAG to plan for a better future for your community and the entire
SCAG region.

Sincerely,

Hasan lkhrata
Executive Director

CC: Kenneth C. Farfsing, City Manager
John Raymond, Director of Community & Economic Development
Richard Rojas, Senior Planner
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